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June 19th 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
Reference:  Year End Letter 
 
As we conclude another enjoyable term, it is important to reflect on the 
commendable achievements that our students have made under the guidance 
and instruction of Master Jeff.   Term 3 has been a time of immense growth and 
learning for all of us. 
 
Throughout this term, our exceptionally talented students have demonstrated 
unwavering dedication in their pursuit of success.  Their hard work and 
commitment resulted in well-deserved belt advancements after their Term 3 
exams. 
 
Once again, we extend our heartfelt congratulations to each student who 
participated in the TKD exams.  
We also want to express our deepest appreciation to the supportive parents who 
have played an integral role on their children's journey. Your support, 
encouragement, and sacrifices have been instrumental in our collective 
accomplishments. 
 
A special acknowledgment goes to Master Jeff, whose guidance and mentorship 
has been a beacon of inspiration for our students. Master Jeff's dedication to 
nurturing their potential and helping them reach new heights is truly 
commendable. 
 
Finally, we would like to wish all our parents and students a wonderful and well-
deserved extended vacation. May the upcoming holidays be filled with joy, 
relaxation, and enough exercise to keep our students fit and limber upon their 
return in September. 
 
Happy Holidays and Best Wishes, 
 
Pippa and The TKD Team 
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